
City Council – Action Request Form 

Date: August 10, 2020 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Ben Rowe, Assistant City Manager 

Jerry Bates, Purchasing Director 

Council Action Requested: 

Consideration of Items Related to Screen Fence Installation at Truist Stadium (Northwest 

Ward): 

Resolution Awarding Contract for Installation of Screen Fence at Truist Stadium 

Project Budget Ordinance Amendment to Appropriate Funds for Project Expenditures 

Strategic Focus Area: Economic Vitality And Diversity  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

Summary of Information:  
 

Due to the recent work on Peters Creek Parkway adjacent to Truist Stadium, concerns 

have been raised about the impact this work will have on the fan’s perception in regards 

to food safety as well as the impact on the overall fan experience. To address the issue, 

the City, in conjunction with Winston-Salem Dash staff, proposes to install fencing that 

would effectively screen the fans from the area of concern. This fencing would begin at 

the VIP entrance off Peters Creek Parkway and would extend to the end of the ballpark 

canopy along the third base side, consisting of six (6) bays of 8’ tall solid fencing, in a 

saddle color, between brick columns.  
 

Bids were received July 10, 2020, for the installation of screen fencing, per specifications 

and the following bids were received: 
 

  City/State Price Each  

 Seegars Fence Company of Greensboro, Inc. Greensboro, NC $102,165.23 
 Fence Builders, Inc. Winston-Salem, NC 107,500.00
  
It is recommended that a contract for the installation of screen fencing, per bid 

specifications be awarded to Seegars Fence Company of Greensboro, Inc., lowest 

responsive, responsible bidder in the amount of $102,165.23. Funding for the project will 

come from a portion of the reimbursement from the State for removing the original 

fencing along with other structures along Peters Creek Parkway as part of the Salem 

Parkway project 

Committee Action: 

Committee Finance 8/10/2020 Action Approval 

For Unanimous Against  

Remarks: 



 

An Amendment to the Project Budget Ordinance is attached which appropriates the additional 

funding to complete this project. 
 

M/WBE COMMENT: Bid invitations were sent to twenty-six vendors, including twelve local 

businesses and nine M/WBE companies.  See Exhibit A for a complete list of businesses notified 

and workforce demographics. 


